
SAVE THE DATE  
 AND DID YOU HELP START THE LAA? 

The Annual Chris Madrid’s Fundraiser and Social is set for : 
  Wednesday, April 5, 2017, so save the date and plan to attend.   
 

The Lasso Alumni Association is celebrating its 10th anniversary this year! 
AND, the folks who helped establish the LAA will be the honorees for the 
event!  
 
So, if you helped establish, nurture, fund raise, maintain or just showed up 
for meetings in the first two years of the LAA, please send your name and 
contact information to Beth Smith at beth@egsmithlaw.com. 
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